
Oregon legislators are fearful instead of forthright for citizens protection. The truth is that this bill would take away rights of lawful 
citizens and not do anything to people without permits that bring guns and shoot our children. If we do not stand up for the 
Constitution it is a slippery slope to anarchy and people fearing those that are supposed to protect us and our cities. 
Rethink your bill and re-evaluate your motivation and research what has and has not worked historically.


